
OLD  SEWARD/OCEANVIEW  COMMUNITY  COUNCIL 
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The next regular meeting of the Old Seward/Oceanview Community Council will take place on 

Wednesday, November 8th in the Library of the Oceanview Elementary School on Johns Road starting at 
7:00 PM.  THERE WILL NOT BE A REGULAR COUNCIL MEETING ON DECEMBER 13TH, due to 
the holidays. 
   

ELECTION OF OFFICERS! 

We are in search of volunteers to get involved with the Old Seward/Oceanview Community Council.  If 
you are interested in donating your time please contact Hank Hosford (522-8638) before the November 
meeting. 
 
DUES 
We are collecting dues for 2007.  $5.00 individual, $10.00 family 

 

Future Council Meetings 

JANUARY 10th, Ocean View School, 7pm 
FEBRUARY 14th,  Ocean View School, 7pm 
MARCH 14th , Ocean View School, 7pm 
APRIL 11th , Ocean View School, 7pm 
MAY 9th , Ocean View School, 7pm 
 

CONTACTS 
 
COUNCIL POLITICAL CONTACTS 

State Legislative Representatives (as of this writing) 

Senator Ben Stevens (Senator.Ben.Stevens@legis.state.ak.us) 
Representative Lesil McGuire (Representative_Lesil_McGuire@legis.state.ak.us.) or Craig 
Johnson 269-0250 for the local office. 

Assembly Representatives 

Janice Shamberg (jcshamberg@gci.net) 
Chris Birch (chrisbirch@gci.net) 

 
PUBLIC SAFETY CONTACTS 

APD Council Liasion 

Sergeant Cindi K. Stanton is our representative regarding police issues.  If you have concerns in your 
neighborhood you may contact her at 786-2668 or e-mail her at cstanton@ci.anchorage.ak.us 
 

Land Use Enforcement Officer 

Rich Fern 343-8039 or e-mail him at fernra@muni.org  Issues related to platting, junk cars or fuel spills. 
 
OTHER CONTACTS 

Southwest Park District Manager 

Scott O’Brien 343-4475 or e-mail obriensc@muni.org  Issues regarding cleaning & fixing problems in 
parks. 
 

Community Capital Coordinator 

Teri Albrecht 343-8142 or e-mail albrechttl@muni.org  Issues regarding infrastructure improvements.  
Includes everything from Convention Centers to stop signs. 
 
For those who want more information on what’s happening in the City, consult the Municipality website 
www.muni.org  



 
Contact your Community Council officers listed below: 

President  Hank Hosford  522-8638 
Co-Vice President Bernadette Bradley 223-8533 
Co-Vice President Terry Casdorph  349-0525 
Secretary  Margaret Klatt  345-5848 
Treasurer  Mary Whitmore  344-2831 
FCC Rep  Vicki & Steve Klaasen 522-4685    

 Webmaster  Bob Waites  robwai@gci.net 
Community councils are the link in the local government chain between the resident and the municipal 
government and are only as effective as you, the membership, want to make them by participating in the 
monthly meetings. 
 
Old Seward/Oceanview Community Council meets on the second Wednesday of the month at the 
Oceanview Elementary School on Johns Road. Meetings start at 7:00 PM. We are collecting membership 
dues for 2007--five dollars for an individual, and ten dollars for a family. 
 
Distributed to you by the Federation of Community Councils 
3350 Commercial Drive, Suite 230 
Anchorage, AK 99501 
  
Phone: 277-1977 
Fax: 277-3952 
Email councils@ak.net 
Website www.communitycouncils.org 
Community councils, at the root of better government 

 


